
Blue Mountains Commuter & Transport Users Assoc.Inc 
                           Ref BMC&TUA Meeting  notice AGM. 
 
The  Association will be holding the Annual General Meeting of  the 
Association on the  Saturday 4th  June  1.00 – 3.00 P.M  
                                 Lawson Library Loftus St Lawson  
      North Side of Railway Station. 
 
We are calling for nominations for the following positions 
                     President 
                    Vice Presidents  Two positions 
                    Secretary  
                    Treasurer. 
                     Returning Office and Public Officer  
The Association has preferred the Vice President positions are shared  
between the Upper and Lower Mountains 
                          
Ed McKenzie will not be standing for President and I will not be standing 
for Secretary/ Treasurer  
 
The Association has to address many issues in the coming years e.g. 

• Timetabling Fast services to  Sydney CBD  
• Regional Services. 
• Intercity Cars  Replacement  or Refurbishment 
• Station Staff  
• Overcrowding  
• Restructure of RailCorp and City Rail Operations  
• Transport Policies of New Liberal Government  

 
Your support for the Association will be most important for the 
continuation of Association  
 
                               Paul Trevaskis       email www.cristran@bigpond.com 
      22 Mount Street Glenbrook  2773 
 
 


